
                                          NOTICE 

 

Environmental public information for the second quarter of 2018 on the 
consequences of SC Rompetrol Well Services SA - 

Section CAMPINA, str. Orizontului no. 2 

 
 

 Our company is a specialized company performing special operations on oil 
and gas wells, with CAEN code 0910. 

        At the Campina Section there are 24 employees. 
 Rompetrol Well Services SA - Campina is constantly concerned with 

improving its services to its clients: OMV-Petrom, Romgaz SA, Amromco Enery 
SRL, Drill Well Craiova, Dafora Medias SA, Tacrom Drilling, complying with the 

legal requirements regarding the environmental protection. 
        The main activity of the company is carried out in the perimeter of the 

customers' wells, namely TRS, liner launches, packer fasteners, pressure 
tests,rents drilling tools for drilling-extraction. 

Also at the headquarters of the department there is the maintenance 
activity for the various tools that are leased to the clients and their testing under 

pressure in the specially designed stand.  

Our activity does not involve substances or other products dangerous to the 
environment. All staff employed were trained according to contingency plans in 

case of accidental pollution, and the site is supplied with special absorbent 
materials to immediately intervene in removing leakages and debris in the event 

of accidental pollution.  
During the Q2 of 2018 there were no environmental events. 

 Campina Section holds Environmental Authorization no. PH-298 / 
09.07.2013, issued by the APM Prahova and no sanctions were applied following 

the checks carried out by the competent authorities. 
 According to the requirements of the Environmental Authorization no. PH-

298 / 09.07.2013, we make annual monitoring of the industrial waters 
discharged into the canalization of the municipality and noise determinations at 

the boundary of the site, at an accredited laboratory. 
 Further information on environmental issues can be obtained from the 

QHSE Manager, Mr. Duca Razvan or Environmental Protection Officer, Oprea 

Adrian, at tel. 0244544321 or 0244402207. 


